3/15/23, 8:40 AM Netcong BOE Meeting on 3.14.23 Virtual - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail

ear Netcong Learning Community,

Due to Governor Murphy's declaration of a state of emergency because of the forecasted Nor'easter, the Netcong School
District's scheduled Board of Education meeting on Tuesday, March 14, 2023, will take place VIRTUALLY beginning at 6 pm
in accordance with district policy, 0164.6 - REMOTE PUBLIC BOARD MEETINGS DURING A DECLARED EMERGENCY.

The link will be posted to the district's website tomorrow one hour prior to the start of the meeting.

The student recognitions that were supposed to take place tomorrow night will take place at the April Board of Education
meeting.

Thank you.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/O/#inbox/FMfcgzGslbFFzXKBzShZJDBkXWGblgjr
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